
English 

This term in English, our cannon book is: 

 

The Lion and the Unicorn 

 

These books are available online (YouTube), if 

you want to read along with us! 

 

Our writing is linked to this book - we will be 

learning how to write a letter, setting 

description and a playscript.  

 

Spelling and handwriting is also taught every 

day.  

 

Please practise letter formation with your 

children, particularly descenders (y, g, p, j, f, 

q). 

Science 

This term in Science children will be learning about: 

Seasonal changes. 

Make a rain gauge and measure how much the rain falls 

now, and again in the Autumn. 

 

History 

This term, Year 1 will be learning about The 

Great Fire of London.  

 

Please discuss fire safety with your 

children. 

 

Art 

This term, we will 

exploring photography 

drawing.  

 

Take some photos of 

nature, discussing the 

best angles, lighting and 

objects. 

 

Computing 

We will learn how to use 

Microsoft Powerpoint and 

create a basic presentation. 

 

How might people have 

presented and shared 

information in the past? 
 

 

Music 

This term in music we learning to sing, 

play and perform the ‘Friendship song’.  

 

How does music change the way you 

feel? 

 

PE 

Full kit is required on Tuesday for PE, where we will 

be learning about net and wall games and team 

games. 

 

RE  

This term we will be learning about Judaism.  

 

How do different cultures celebrate special occasions? 

 

PSHE 

This term we will learn about 

keeping ourselves safe.  

How does technology help us when 

dealing with an emergency? 

 

Geography 

This term, we are learning to name cities in 

the UK.  

 

How have cities changed over time? 

 

 

 

DT 

This term, pupils will be exploring structures 

and shelters. 

 

How have buildings changed over time? 
 

 

.  

 

   

 

The Lion and the Unicorn. 

Year 1 – Summer 2 
This is what your child will be learning in school. As always, we 

welcome your support and encourage you to talk and explore 

some of these with your child at home.  

Homework: 

Reading - all students are expected to read 4 times a 

week and ensure it is recorded in planners.  

Maths – all students are expected to complete this in 

their homework books.   

Spellings – Spellings will be tested weekly in their 

spelling books and to be practiced in their homework 

books. 

Maths 

This term in maths, we are learning about 

place value to 100, money, and time. 

 

Please practise counting in 2s, 5s and 10s, as 

well as counting forwards and backwards in 

ones from any given number within 100.  

 

 


